
Mr. Thomas Devine
Government Accountability Project
Insitute for Policy Studies
1901 gue Street, N. W.
Washington, D. C.

We request that you return a copy with the corrections and proposed deletions
within one week after receipt of this letter.

Sincerely,
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Dear Mr. Devine: JKniaht
DGEisenhut

Enclosed is Board Notification 84-022 which provided in camera to the Commission
and the Boards a transcript of a meeting he'Id on January aaT984 by the RRC

staff with Mr. Charles Stokes,'t whi'ch you were present. The staff's
determination for in camera notification was based on a request by Mr. Stokes
and you, as expres'sSeato r. Bishop of our Region V Office. Specifica11y,
Mr. Stokes and you stated that during the meeting certain individuals were
identified by. name without their knowledge, and therefore, you requested that
their identity not be disclosed.

We have enclosed two copies of the verbatim transcript of the meeting and
request that you review the transcript and make editorial corrections as
necessary. In addition, we request that you specifically identify the names
and sections in the report which you consider necessary to be withheld from
public disclosure, and your reasons for such withholding. We intend to issue
the transcript, with the necessary deletions, to all parties and make it
publicly available.

Enclosure:
As stated

Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

*See previous concurrence.
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